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16/01/2024  10:37:492023/4265/P SUPPRT Eliot Foster I would like to offer my support for this application. The proposed alterations to the roof are negligible, 

discreet, conform to neighbouring properties and would not be noticeable from the street. Meanwhile, the 

proposed changes to the facade and the windows would greatly improve the appearance of the building, thus 

benefiting our community.
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